
Board of Commissioners of Trust Funds
Minutes of the December 9, 2021 Meeting
Present:  William P. Goreham, Sumner Jones & Richard Lobsitz


The meeting was called to order at 4:00 P.M. in the office of William P. Goreham, CPA.
The Salem Council on Aging did not have any requests for the Board this month.
The Brookhouse Home for Women submitted a request for their FY22 Large Grant.  The Brookhouse requested $4,511.30 from the Endicott Fund for over-the-counter medications for their residents.  This was an approved FY22 Large Grant so no vote was required.
Sumner Jones made a motion to approve the minutes of the November 23, 2021 meeting.  The motion was seconded by William P. Goreham and voted unanimously.
The FY22 Large Grant checks will be sent out the first week of January along with a request for FY23 Large Grant Proposals to be forwarded to the Board by April 1, 2022.  The Board will also invite the applicants to attend either their May or June meeting and give the Board a summary of FY22, FY23 proposals, their current needs and any trends that they have experienced over the last year.
The Clerk will also set up a meeting with the Eastern Bank Advisors for their March 10th meeting.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted:

F. Kay Fouhey, Clerk

*Note all minutes are considered to be in draft form until approved at the next meeting.

